Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
MRGMiami
The Central Florida Expressway Authority (CFX) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, June 8, 2017, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: Corner Lake Middle School, located at 1700 Chuluota Road, Orlando, Florida 32820
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Central Florida Expressway Authority (CFX) will host an Alternatives Public Workshop for the SR 408 (Spessard L. Holland East-West Expressway) Eastern Extension from State Road 50 to the SR50/SR520 Intersection Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study. The project identification number is 408-254.
The meeting will be an open house format from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. Project staff will be available to answer questions and discuss the study with interested members of the public. There is no formal presentation or program for this meeting.
The study evaluates alternatives for the extension of SR 408 approximately seven miles from State Road 50 to the SR 50/SR 520 intersection.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Valerie Tutor, Public Information Officer, via email: 408study@cfxway.com or phone: (941)504-9440.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Valerie Tutor, Public Information Officer, via email: 408study@cfxway.com or phone: (941)504-9440. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Valerie Tutor, Public Information Officer by phone at (941)504-9440, by email at 408study@CFXway.com or by visiting the CFX website at www.CFXway.com/408study.
